
 

 

Hello Rhema Gospel Radio Family, Music Listener & Friends, 

Thank you for your interest in Rhema Gospel Radio’s 17th Anniversary 

and Ministry Award Gala. 

I truly appreciate you for considering our event, but due to COVID-19 

(The Coronavirus) outbreak in our city, I deem it necessary to cancel 

this event at this time. 

Rhema Word Broadcasting has always put people over profits, and will 

continue to do so. If you have already purchase your tickets for the 

event, you can expect your full refund in the next few days. If you were 

on one of our payment plans, the subscription will be cancelled, and 

the portion that you paid toward the event will be refunded as well. 

The health and safety of our guest has always been our number one 

priority. 

I truly thank you for your interest; and I pray, that you and your family 

experience good health in this season. 

Remember! In God We Trust! 

Best Regards, 

Benard Russett 
Benard Russett 
President, Rhema Word Broadcast 
  

 


